
 

   
  
 
Request for Approval of Permian High School Theatre 

Student Out-of-State Travel to New York City    
 

 
Request permission for Permian High School Theatre (45 students, 9th – 12th) to travel to New 

York City to see three Broadway shows and attend two workshops.  The dates of the trip will be 

Tuesday, June 9, 2020, through Saturday, June 13, 2020 for a total of 5 days and 0 instructional 

days.   

 


